

Radio City's Cash for Kids St John's Beacon 1 Houghton Street Liverpool L1 1RL

Tel: 0151 472 6965

www.radiocity.co.uk/Cashforkids Charity Number: 1122062

Radio City Cash for Kids

Thank you

Dear Roby Park Primary School,

We wanted to write to you to say a huge **THANK YOU** for fundraising to support our Cash for Kids Day campaign this year. 100% of your generous donation will be used to provide support to local communities to help families living in poverty.

We have been focusing our efforts on supporting families who have found themselves experiencing hardship and we have been working closely with schools, social workers and community groups who have expressed significant concern for the children they work with, who are going hungry, and families don't know where to turn for support.

Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to help them. We will provide them with funding to pay for essentials such as food, electricity, nappies, baby milk and other essentials we may take for granted.

We have been overwhelmed with the kindness shown by supporters like you who have taken part in Cash for Kids Day, you have really gone the extra mile this year to get involved, given the impact that the cost of living has had on everyone. We can help a further **1363** children and their families because of **YOU!**

I would like to leave you with a quote from a local Mum who together we have helped.

"I am so thankful for this grant, I have been struggling to pay my bills due to my hours being reduced in work, I use food banks regularly and go to warm hubs with my two children and felt like things were never going to get better, because of your donation, I have been able to do a big food shop and buy food for my children and buy some new school shoes for my youngest who had grown out of the ones he was wearing, he was complaining about going into school with sore feet and it broke my heart as I just wanted to make things better for him. You have given me hope that things will get better, and I cannot thank you and your donors enough for their kindness"

We are extremely grateful for your support, and on behalf of the children and families we help, we would like to say a huge **THANK YOU**, your support means so much to us and our local families.

Best Wishes,

Laura, Hayley, and Clair

The Radio City Cash for Kids team